
September 29, 2010 

Comments from the United Kingdom on  

AfDB and IFC’s South Africa Sustainable Energy Acceleration Program 

 

Dear Patricia, 
  
Please thank the IFC for the responses to the questions that we had raised previously.  In reviewing them 
we require further clarification and quantification of the developmental impact of the projects.  In 
particular, we would like to have a more in depth understanding of the developmental impact of the 
cogeneration projects.  these are not clear in the proposal at present.  A number of the other projects (for 
example those in the Philippines proposal) have gone into detail setting out the impacts.  In addition we 
would like to see these then carried through to the performance indicators as targets drawing on the CTF 
results framework. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Simon 
 


